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The first workshop for the Pathway to Food Security & Equity took place on November 5th, 
2022. This report is a compilation of the first six (6) workshops for this initiative. 
The general feedback and evaluation of the workshops show of the positive impact on the 
workshop attendees. The report highlights attendees’ satisfaction and the presenter’s 
evaluation among other factors.  

SATISFACTION WITH THE WORKSHOP (in %)

HOW INFORMATIVE THE WORKSHOP WAS (in %)

1



2

EVALUATION OF THE PRESENTER (rating is out of 5)

LIKELIHOOD TO ATTEND ANOTHER WORKSHOP ON FOOD 
SECURITY AND EQUITY (in % and across all six workshops) 

Presenter’s 
Abilities

Wrkshp 1 Wrkshp 2 Wrkshp 3 Wrkshp 4 Wrkshp 5 Wrkshp 6

Ability to 
impart 
information 4.58 4.88 4.93 4.94 4.85 5.00

Ability to 
connect 
with 
participants 4.83 4.81 4.92 5.00 4.85 5.00

Ability to 
hold the 
audience’s 
interest 4.83 4.80 4.92 5.00 4.83 5,00

HOW PARTICIPANTS HEARD ABOUT THE WORKSHOP

Most of the respondents to the workshop evaluation learned about the events related to 
the Food Security and Equity project through the following channels:
● Individuals connected to project 
● Organizations and groups of involvement or affiliation (fraternity/sorority, church, 

neighborhood association,etc)
● Flyers and email communications
● Word-of-mouth


